Jeff Watson

From: jon bailey <baileyj@fairpoint.net>

Sent: Thursday, December 05, 2013 8:23 PM

To: Jeff Watson

Subject: Re: BL-13-00029 Smith Hi Jeff, Yes it's no problem with westside ,should be no change

in water issues.

On 12/5/2013 4:39 PM, Jeff Watson wrote:
Hi Jon,

Not to split hairs here but we are required to get approval from the respective irrigation entity on all
subdivisions and boundary line adjustments; Does no comment constitute an approval of the boundary
line adjustment as presented?

Thanks,

Jeffrey A. Watson

Planner Il

Kittitas County Public Works/Community Development Services
411 North Ruby

Ellensburg WA 98926

jeff.watson@co.Kittitas.wa.us

509-933-8274

From: jon bailey [mailto:baileyj@fairpoint.net]
Sent: Thursday, December 05, 2013 2:57 PM
To: Jeff Watson

Subject: Re: BL-13-00029 Smith

On 12/2/2013 2:01 PM, Jeff Watson wrote:
BL-13-00029 Smith Hyperlink to On-Line File

Please review the attached file for BPA and West Side Irrigation comments and/or
requirements. Documentation will be added to the on line file as it accumulates.

Jeffrey A. Watson

Planner Il

Kittitas County Public Works/Community Development Services
411 North Ruby

Ellensburg WA 98926

jelf.-watson@cokittitas.wa.us

509-933-8274
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no comment, jon bailey ,westside canal supervisor.
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